DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT
OWLES TERRACE

Andrew Livingston from the Project Employment and Environmental Enhancement Programme was
in attendance concerning the Trust’'s base at the Owles Terrace yard site. He thanked the Board for
considering the interests of user groups in relation to proposals for future use of the site. Ideally, the
Trust would prefer to remain at Owles Terrace, which is well located and allows room for possible
expansion.

The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 8 of this report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


